
at a crossroads. Bridge 
revenue from the school 
districtÕs General Fund, 
school site funds, and a 
one-time federal grant 

currently maintain a scaled-back program at some of our 
schools. Collaborative work on building a sustainable plan for 
funding and operating a district-wide cooking and gardening 
program continues. A surge in grant monies and large donor 
gifts is needed in the next 12 months to realize the goal of 
integrating gardening and cooking programs with the teaching of 
science and math in our schools.

DonÕt Miss ÒTaste of North BerkeleyÓ Tuesday, Nov. 12th 
All proceeds go to cooking and gardening programs in the 




